
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 4/16/2010 5:34:02 PM
To: 'Kahlon, Gurbux' (gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov); Velasquez, Carlos A.

(carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov); Roscow, Steve (steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Energy Div Opt out status letter to MEA 4-16-10

Thanks, Gurbux, for the very quick review and feedback - it's much appreciated. I've forwarded to the 
team and reminded them we need to get to you the generic version of this letter. As I told Carlos, I 
expect that will look substantially similar to our proposal for the MEA letter.
Trina

From: Kahlon, Gurbux [mailto:gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2010 5:07 PM 
To: Horner, Trina
Cc: Roscow, Steve; Velasquez, Carlos A.; Fitch, Julie A. 
Subject: Energy Div Opt out status letter to MEA 4-16-10

Trina, here are a couple of minor edits.
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